
 

 

 

November 26th, 2024  

Hon. Linda C. Bridewell, Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard  
P.O. Box 615 Frankfort, KY 40602 

 

RE: City of Augusta 

Case No. 2024-00349 

 

Dear Ms. Bridewell: 

 

The City of Augusta, by counsel, hereby provides notice that it is electronically filing its Notice of 

Appearance. The undersigned counsel certifies that the document filed electronically is a true, accurate 

and complete representation of the original document and has been transmitted to the Commission. No 

party to this case has been excused from participation by electronic means.  Paper copies shall be 

mailed to the commission’s offices no later than the second business day following the successful 

electronic transmission. 

 

Please contact me should you have any questions.  

 

/s/ Cynthia C. Thompson, Esq. 

Cynthia C. Thompson 

Legal Counsel, City of Augusta 

 

 

 


